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  Dear Friends: 
 
As we say farewell to long days and warmer temperatures, I would like to 
thank all of you for your warm welcome. I am in constant appreciation of 
the collective spirit of Milford and how deeply the Beth-El Center mission 
resides in each one you. 
 
There is no doubt that our mission to alleviate homelessness and hunger 
in the Milford community is a large undertaking, but it is certainly not 
mission impossible. In fact, now more than ever, we have the support, 
resources and partners to tackle the complex issues of homelessness 
and hunger as they relate to the larger social issues of poverty and 
economic mobility.  
 
As we have the opportunity to enjoy a beautiful Connecticut autumn, I 
ask all to think about our individual commitments to serving our 
community and with that, our most vulnerable community members. Your 
time, advocacy, in-kind and financial donations give our trained staff the 
support and resources necessary to address the needs of each 
individual, family and veteran that we serve. And now more than ever 
your support is appreciated, as the need greatly increases during the 
upcoming holiday season. 
 
I thank you for your continued commitments and look forward to seeing 
you soon. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jenn  

 

  

  

Get Your Costumes Ready!  

Register for the  Milford  Trick or Trot 5K 

 

The 7 
th

 Annual Milford Trick or Trot 5K Run/Walk to help the homeless and hungry will 
take place on Saturday, October 27, 2018 beginning at Lisman Landing (37 Helwig St. in 
Milford) at 9:00am. Run or walk a 3.2 mile scenic route through Milford. 
 

Fee is $27.00 per person for advanced registration/$30 same day. Participants are asked 
to bring a non-perishable food item as a donation to the Beth-El Center. Register 
atwww.milfordtrickortrot.com . 
 

The event is organized and sponsored by the law firm of Harlow, Adams, and Friedman, 
P.C. and Sikorsky Credit Union. 

 

http://www.bethelmilford.org/
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Friends-Of-Beth-El-Center/599559393393100?ref=hl
https://twitter.com/bethelmilford
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/milford?source=feed_text&__xts__%5b0%5d=68.ARBALmYEAdxNLCicFYZ5pTJeA3cqqn_TDsCTf9DMf32xgMMrXB8j0KTlagc7nxulo-lZgro8WY1IXyiCIZwq6Q27ClD7xXM0n_3vNsh0__yyzJCTC0fCLIdoQTrO2UrhgC-xZF7Y56x3T-W-BN2s_qgFlFhHQrt13smDX_9VdrvyIMMJ3RJHXw&__tn__=*NK-R
http://www.milfordtrickortrot.com/
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Friends-Of-Beth-El-Center/599559393393100?ref=hl
https://twitter.com/bethelmilford


 

 

 

 

  

  

Client Story:  
Pregnant Woman Finds 

Shelter and Safety at 

Beth-El Center 

 

In March 2018, after being homeless for 
four months, a young woman who was 
eight months pregnant came to the Beth-El 
Center. Charlene * had been living in her 
own apartment but had to leave for the 
safety of her and her unborn child due to a 
domestic violence situation.  
 

When Charlene came to the Center she 
was scared and unsure of what was to 
come. Although wary about her future, she 
was determined and driven. In addition 
setting a goal of finding stable/safe 
housing, Charlene also needed to prepare 
to be a new mom. 
 

Within in the first month of being at the 
Center she obtained all her necessary legal 
documentation (birth certificate, social 
security card) to be considered “document 
ready” for housing opportunities. Once her 
child was born in May, she was matched to 
the Rapid Re-Housing program and began 
searching for potential housing 
opportunities.  

 

 

 
 

“I was used to being in my own home so 
adjusting to the structure at the Beth- El 
Center was a little challenging at first. I can 
now say that it was all worth it,” said 
Charlene. 
 

Charlene utilized Nurturing Families 
Network for parenting classes and gained 
additional support from her domestic 
violence advocate. She was also able to 
complete a virtual mock interview with 
Aced My Interview at the Beth-El Center in 
order to prepare for employment. 
 
READ MORE 

 
*Client's name has been changed to protect her privacy 

 

  

  

http://www.bethelmilford.org/website/publish/about/index.php?Stories-of-Support-Hope-Change-11


Beth-El Client Offers 
Testimonial at United Way 
of Milford Kick-Off Event 

At the United Way of Milford's 2018/19 
Kick- Off event on September 26th, U.S. 
Army veteran, Caroline , a former Beth-El 
Center resident, shares her experience 
with homelessness and how the Center 
provided care and support to help her turn 
her life around. 

 

 

 

  

  

Beth-El Center Staff Announcements 

 

 

Tomeka Hudson Promoted to 
Shelter Case Manager 

 

Tomeka started with the Beth-El Center, 
Inc. as a Community Health Intern of 
Gateway Community College in October 
2015. Since then, she has been promoted 
several times, most recently to Shelter 
Case Manager. Her primary responsibilities 
will include supporting Center residents in 
their shelter entry and connecting them to 
all necessary support services. She will 
also be preparing each resident for the 
stable housing intervention most 
appropriate for each of them. 
 

Tomeka has the knowledge, experience 
and passion for the work we do and we are 
very excited that she will continue to share 
her energy in this new role.  

 

Welcome New Staff Member 
Kathleen Anderson 

 

Katie joined the Beth-El Center, Inc. team 
on September 5 

th
 2018 to serve as our 

Program Staff Assistant. Katie comes to us 
with a wealth of experience in 
homelessness and housing services. She 
was previously an Interventionist Case 
Manager where she worked with clients 
experiencing homelessness. In an effort to 
stabilize individuals and families quickly, 
she worked to support them in navigating 
employment, housing and benefits.  
 

Katie will be an incredible support to our 
shelter program staff and to the community 
at large by way of outreach and 
engagement.  

 

 

  

  

Your Donations Provides Hope and Opportunity 

to Those Who Need It Most 

 



Thanks to your support, last year the Beth El Center:  
 Provided shelter and case management services to 90 individuals and 18 

families with children 
 Served over 28,000 meals to the hungry through our food service programs 
 Sheltered 63 homeless individuals from the cold in our No-Freeze shelter 

 

Make a Donation Today 

  

 

  

  

 

Thanksgiving/Holiday 
Donations Needed 

 
 

The holidays are right around the 
corner! In November, Beth-El 
Center distributes approximately 70 
Thanksgiving baskets to local 
families in need. Each basket is 
packed with a turkey and all the 
fixings needed for Thanksgiving 
dinner. 
 

With your support, more families will have a nourishing and memorable Thanksgiving with 
their loved ones. 
 

Please consider donating the following to help us fill our baskets: 
 

Stuffing mix 

Instant mashed potatoes 

Macaroni and cheese 

Boxes of rice 

Chicken broth 

Cooking oil 
Bisquick 

Cake, brownie, corn bread or Jiffy mix 

Canned goods such as: 

 Cranberry sauce 
 Gravy 
 Yams 
 Vegetables 
 Fruits 

 

Donations can be dropped off at the Beth-El Center Monday- Friday from 9am-3pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

We Love and Appreciate Our Volunteers! 

 

https://bethelmilford.org/website/publish/help/index.php?3


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To become a Beth-El Center volunteer, fill out our Volunteer Application and return to us via fax or 
email info@bethelmilford.org . 

 

  

  

Legislative Event Held at Beth-El Center 

 

 

On Thursday September 6 
th

 , 2018, local 
candidates for office took part in a 
Candidate Information Session at the 
United Way and the Beth-El Center in 
Milford entitled, “From Entry to Exit: How 
the Greater New Haven Coordinated 
Access Network is Ending 
Homelessness”. 
 

 

 

 

“We are so proud to be able to highlight the 
successful work of the Greater New Haven 
Coordinated Access Network in ending 
homelessness across the greater New 
Haven region,” says Beth-El Executive 
Director Jennifer Paradis. “The Beth-El 
Center is a proud partner and leader in 
these efforts and by the participation in 
today’s informational session and Beth-El 

http://www.bethelmilford.org/website/cmsAdmin/uploads/Beth-El-Center-VOLUNTEER-APPLICATION-with-PPD-changes-8-24-16.pdf
mailto:info@bethelmilford.org


This nonpartisan information session gave 
candidates the opportunity to meet with 
homeless services providers from the 
Greater New Haven Coordinated Access 
Network and to learn how investments in 
homeless services and housing solutions 
are ending homelessness and saving lives. 
 

CT State Comptroller Kevin Lembo, State 
Representatives Pam Staneski and 
Charles Ferraro attended as well as state 
representative candidates Cindy Wolf 
Boynton, Kathleen Kennedy and Connie 
Jagodzinski. 

 

Center tour, it is clear that we are all 
committed to ensuring we do our best to 
serve the individuals and families 
experiencing homelessness in our 
community.”  
 

The event began with information sessions 
at the United Way of Milford. Candidates 
then took a tour of the Beth-El Center and 
learned about our Emergency Shelter 
program. They also visited Liberty Pointe, a 
permanent supportive housing program that 
is case managed by the Beth-El Center.  
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